
CAO17-003 - Response Letter

May 13, 2017

Response to letter from City of Mercer Island dated 4/5/2017; Notice of Incompleteness for File No.
CAO17-003.

Please find attached:

 Arborist report including tree species, size of trees, dimensions of tree driplines and a
description/recommendation of which trees will be impacted and/or removed.

 Updated site plan now including dripline of trees.

With the latest storm we have been extremely close to flooding the house due to the large amount of
runoff from East Mercer Way. We appreciate an expedited handling of the application so that we can
remedy the situation before any flooding or damage occurs.

Sincerely,

Johan Valentin and Helena Kjellander Valentin


